
 
 

 
Scholar Leadership Council Report 

September 27, 2020 
 

The Scholar Leadership Council (SLC) met on Tuesday, September 8 at 2 pm.  Members of 
the council consist of Ms. Elizabeth Christopher, Ms. KristiLynn Effie, Mr. Michael Effie, Ms. 
Alexis Gordon, Ms. Lyric Hearne Hooker, Ms. Aure Ruediger, Mr. Cricht Ruediger, Mr. Avery 
Stansbury, Mr. James Visarraga, Ms. Kate Vreeman, Ms. Airis Yeung, and Ms. Maryam Zorba.  
 
Compass shared an overview of SB-98 and its impacts on the operating budget. Enrollment 
is capped at 2,800 scholars based on charter and program, which has also impacted 
staffing. There are over 2,000 perspective scholars on a waitlist. 
 
Under New Business, the council reviewed and discussed council charge. Compass also 
shared an overview of the 2020-21 Learning Continuity & Attendance draft plan. The 
council reviewed and provided feedback on the draft plan. Scholars found the information 
provided under the Distance Learning section to be very informative. The SLC will be 
holding officer elections at their next meeting in October. 
 
Draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. The next Scholar Leadership Council meeting 
will be on Tuesday, October 13 at 2 pm. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Mr. J.J. Lewis  
Superintendent & CEO &  

Interim Scholar Leadership 
Council Secretary 


